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Dear Admiral Raborn,

I would like to extend a cordial invitation for you
to visit our Scientific and Technical Intelligence Center
at your convenience.

A full afternoon visit is recommended for a complete
tour of the Center and a briefing on our production efforts
in the scientific and technical intelligence field.

When you see an opening in your busy schedule, please
have your secretary contact my Aide at OX 5-3135 concerning
the arrangements for the visit.

With warm personal regards,

Sincerely,
l \) C\J /( 2 .
CL ¢ <&:\>' L. TAYLOR
< Rear Adsiral, U. S. Navy

- Director of Naval Intelligence

Vice Admiral William F. Raborn, USN (Ret.)
Director of Central Intelligence
Washington, D. C.
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